
Butts County Georgia Emergency Communications Auxiliary 

October 7, 2013    

Meeting Held at Fire Station #7 Butts County Georgia 

 

Attendance at Meeting: Randy Beacham, Glen Goens, Buzz Kutcher, Jess Porter, David Burnham, 

    Darlene Ragon, Dan Darsey, Elaine Stachowiak, Monica Ladson, Chuck Sims, John Lipscomb, 

    Melvin Mosier, Glenn Wyatt, Mike Crowe and David Ridgeway 

 

Office of Homeland Security Report: Director Glen Goens  Monthly CERT continuing education   

    classes to resume on the 3
rd

 Monday of each month; October’s class is on Human Trafficking.  

    COAD meetings on hold due to the teacher’s illness. 

 

Net Manager’s Report: Dan Darsey  Five Nets were held in the month of September.  

    Net Control is needed for November & December 2013 and all of 2014. 

    Volunteers:  November: Darlene Ragon 

                         December: Randy Beacham 

                         January: Franklin Cook 

      February: Elaine Stachowiak 

 

VE Team: Jess Porter  VE Session September 21, 2013  1 participant passed Technician & General 

    and 2 participants passed General. 

 

Repeater/Technical Committee: Mike Crowe  Volunteers are needed to assist with the  

    installation of the new dual band antenna on October 26 before and after the Tenet Exercise. 

  

Field Day: Randy Beacham & David Burnham 

 

Skywarn Coordinator Report: Elaine Stachowiak  If club members have any questions for the  

    Skywarn teacher, send them to Elaine via the Yahoo Group. 

 

EC Report: Buzz Kutcher   Our group donated 18 hours of service in the Fuzz Run. 

    Sylvan Grove Hospital has provided a dual band antenna for use in EmComms. 

    October 26, 2013 will be the Tenet Hospital Nationwide exercise. We will be communicating  

    with a base station in Dallas, Tx on 20 meters and Winlink. 

 

Christmas Party:  Thursday, December 5, 2013 at 6pm at Buckner’s Restaurant. Cash or Debit  

    Card only for payment.  

   

Club Business 

 

Treasurers’ Report: None this month 

 

Old Business:  Please turn in your donations to the Treasurer tonight to help fund the ARRL 

    Scholarship Fund for Johnny Lipscomb.  

    Thanks to Dan Darsey for procuring the club shirts and patches, $17.00 profit went to the  

    Repeater Fund.  



    Still in need of someone to research Club Insurance. 

    We need a volunteer for the Club Library. 

 

New Business: Plans were discussed to begin an Extra Study Group after Jan 1, 2014. 

 

Program: Glen Goens gave a lecture and Power Point Presentation on the Web EOC program.   

 

Raffle Funds: The club raised $51.00 in raffle funds tonight. 


